To: Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)
Subject: RE: Request to speak at Transportation Meeting (Mon June 11)

From: wabc [mailto

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 9:22 AM =2ECEIVED

To: Bryant, Shellie (Clerks) <Shellie. Bryant@Saskatoon.ca>
Subject: Re: Request to speak at Transportation Meeting (Mon June 11) JUN L 2018
Hello Shellie, GITY CLERK'S OFFICE

SASKATOON

Thank you for your response. My mailing address is:

Thanks,
Don Scott

On 11/06/2018 7:17 AM, Bryant, Shellie (Clerks) wrote:
Dear Mr. Scott,

Your request to speak as been received and will be added to the agenda. Could you please
provide me with your mailing address.

Thank you,

Shellie Bryant | tel 306-975-2880

Deputy City Clerk, City Clerk's Office

City of Saskatoon | 222 3 Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5
shellie.bryant@saskatoon.ca

www.saskatoon.ca

Connect with us on Twitter and Facebook

if you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information.
Please contact the sender and delete the message and any aftachments

From: wabc

Sent: June 10, 2018 9:45 PM

To: Sproule, Joanne (Clerks) <Joanne.Sproule@Saskatoon.ca>; Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)
<Shellie.Bryant@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Request to speak at Transportation Meeting (Mon June 11)

Hello Joanne & Shellie,

Counselor Cynthia Block passed along the advice that I needed to contact to you in order
to speak at the meeting of the Committee on Transportation (Monday June 11, 2:00pm)
concerning the issue of the proposed closure of 9th Street at Lorne Avenue.
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I am a resident of Nutana and would be affected by this closure. It is my intent to present
some significant facts pertaining to this issue.

Could you contact me to confirm that [ have been added to the agenda.

Thank vou,

Don Scoit





